
 
 

Public Hearing 

Town of Eagle Town Board 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Eagle Town Board will conduct a public hearing 

on June 7, 2021, to consider a proposed amendment of the Town's land division regulations with 

regard to allotment provisions in Article 15 and related matters. 

The public hearing will be conducted in the order listed on the meeting agenda. The meeting starts 

at 6:30 pm. The meeting will be held at the Town Hall located at 820 East Main Street, Eagle. All 

interested parties will be heard at the meeting.  

A copy of the proposed ordinance may be obtained by calling Lynn Pepper, at 262-594-5800. For 

information regarding the public hearing, contact Tim Schwecke, Town Planner, at 920-728-2814.   

Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of individuals with 

disabilities through appropriate aids and services. For additional information or to request this 

service, please contact the Town Clerk, Lynn Pepper, at 262-594-5800. 

 Lynn M. Pepper 

 Eagle Town Clerk 
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